LIVERPOOL PUBLIC LIBRARY

Trustees present: Fulmer, Alessio, Ward, Spado, and Berryhill

Excused: Dunstone and Spadafore.

Staff: Dailey, Director; Morgan, Clerk to the Board

Others: Staff; Russ Tarby, resident of the Liverpool Central School District.

Public Hearing to discuss the expenditure of Library funds for the Fiscal Year 2004-
2005 and the budgeting thereof at the Liverpool Public Library, 310 Tulip Street, in
the Village of Liverpool, New York, on Tuesday, May 11, 2004, beginning at 7:00
p.m.

Call to order

President Fulmer called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and stated the above purpose of
the Public Hearing.

The proposed budget brochure was made available to the public.

Russ Tarby asked what the relationship was between the library and the school district.
Dailey, Fulmer and Ward responded by explaining how a school district public library
works with the school district.

Since there were no further questions Fulmer called for a motion to close the meeting.
Adjournment

Ward moved and Berryhill seconded to close the Public Hearing. All were in favor.

Fulmer adjourned the meeting at 7:07 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Dorothy Morgan, Clerk to the Board



